
This half term… 
Class 4 have had an incredibly busy half term! 

In Writing, we have been looking at non-fiction persuasive writing, leading us to a lively debate on which 
was the better pet: cats or dogs! After that, we have delved into developing character and exploring 
playscripts – leading to our Easter performances which the children wrote, directed, and produced by 

themselves; they made their teachers quite proud indeed with their output! 

In Maths, we have been powering through with all things fractions – adding them, subtracting them, 
converting back and forth between mixed numbers, and even multiplying them. It has been a hearty 

effort by all the pupils, and it has been wonderful seeing them grow in confidence when tackling some 
pretty tricky concepts. Well done all! 

In Science, we have been looking at rocks and soil, experimenting with their permeability, and finding 
out how different rocks are formed.  

In RE, we have been exploring the significance of the Easter story, with some help from the BSYW team 
– they engaged with it tremendously well. 

It has been an absolute joy to teach you all – I shall miss you, think of you fondly, and wish every single 
one of you all the best for the future! 

Mr E 

 

Some photos of our learning: 
 
 

 

 
 

 


